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Dear Band Parents and Students, 
 
Welcome back to school and to the PSMS Band! I am thrilled to start the new school year and to start 
making music! First, I would like to give a huge welcome to the new members of the PSMS Band! 6th 
graders, I am just as excited as you to get started on our instruments!  
 
6th graders here are some updates for you: 
-Hopefully you were able to get your instrument and materials over the Summer. If you haven’t yet then 
you should contact some music companies such as (this is just for reference-the PSMS does not support 
any individual company) Don’t delay. The first few days of band with instruments are CRITICAL and we 
don’t want you to miss this material. Contact me if you have any issues: 

 
The Music Stop       615-217-6165 310 W. Main St. 

Murfreesboro, TN 37130 
 
Music & Arts   615-771-4241 539 Cool Springs Blvd.        and  536 N. Thompson Ln  

Franklin, TN 37067  Murfreesboro, TN 37128 
 
-If you play, oboe, bassoon, horn, euphonium, or tuba then you will be using a school owned instrument. 
(You still provide certain materials. See instrument materials list for specifics). School owned 
instruments will only be distributed once the School Owned Instrument Contract has been returned (this 
is found in the handbook).  
 
-Our first day with instruments for 6th grade will be Wednesday, August 7th. Please have all materials at 

school on that day.  
 
Lastly, 7th and 8th grade students: 
We have our first performance of the year coming up  very soon! We will be performing at 3 home 
football games this year. We will stay after school for each one and will wear our band polos. Students 
should pick up music today and start practicing! 
 
All Band Students:  
Today you were given a band handbook and several forms. Please take this home, read it and return any 
applicable forms as soon as possible. If you lose your handbook or forms you can access them at 
PrescottBand.com 

-Band Handbook Contracts are required and are due on Tuesday, August 6th, for a grade! 
-Book and Shirt Order forms and money are due on Thursday, August 8th.  

The calendar for the entire year is posted on PrescottBand.com. Some of the most important dates 
(such as performances) are on the back of this letter. Please mark your calendars! ​The dates are subject 
to change! ​Don’t forget to sign up for our email newsletter so you can get frequent updates. Contact me 
with questions anytime using the info above. Welcome back to school! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Webster 

 


